
From: Denise Ho <deniseho1050@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 6:16 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DW-20-117 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
I am a resident in Atkinson , NH  and I am not happy about the 60% rate increase on water supplied by 
Hampstead Water Company . 
 
First of all , the water quality is very poor and now we are facing high  water Bill . To the seniors that live 
on fixed income , this is a brutal injury to suffer . 
 
I like to know what can be done to this issue . 
 
Denise Ho 
Sawmill Ridge Condo 
Atkinson, NH 03711 
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